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International Investors Associassion was visited by economy consulter Charles Veter of
American embassy, on 5 February, 2013. The guest was taken by Mr.Osman Chalishkan. The
purpose of the meeting was the acquaintance. The embassy representative was interested in
with situation after the change of government. Mr. Osman Chalishkan talked about the
association itself, the investors and the future plans. As well as there was discussed the issue of
Draft Labor Code. Association intends to continue its cooperation with the Embassy in the
future.




